








POLICY STATEMENT


94�04�20�02








Date:		20 April 1994





Subject:	Preparing Reports During Response Phase








It shall be the policy of the Kempsville Rescue Squad that members shall ensure that the paper trail of a case can be completed, even if unintentionally broken.





To this end, the AIC of any ambulance shall be responsible for transferring the following information to the PPCR during the response phase of each call, if at all possible:





 	City;


 	Agency;


 	Unit;


 	Agency number (Kempsville's is "335");


 	Patient location (address);


 	Location ID ("map coordinate");


 	Date.





A suitable alternative is to grab the hardcopy, if generated, on your way to the unit, and to STAPLE the hardcopy to the PPCR while responding.  Note that this alternative requires a functional stapler to be on the unit.





Nothing in this policy statement relieves the AIC of the responsibility for the full completion of the report.








APPROVED:











____________________________________	__________________


Capt. John Fusco, Squad Commander	Date





